
MEMORANDUM 

REPORT # 4  

January 23, 1967 

TO: 	JIM GARRISON 

FROM: 	ALVIN OSER 

RE: 	INVESTIGATION OF FIRING RANGE AREA LOCATED 
ON JANUARY 19, 1967 

Saturday, January 21  

As a result of locating the firing range near 
Slidell and on the road to the airstrip, I proceeded to investi-
gate this site accompanied by two others. 

The purpose of this trip was to possibly find old 
cartridges of 6.5mm, 38 cal., 30 cal. and any other type 
that may have been fired at this site. 

I was able to locate cartridges which appeared to 
be of the above types and some of which appeared to havt,  been 
there for some time. 

Sunday, January 22  

In an attempt to locate more cartridges at the site 
of this range, a search was made by myself, Fenner Sedgeheer, 
Charles Jonau, Jim Conway, and David Levy. 

The search concerned itself with both sides of the 
range, as the range is divided by the road. All of the 
cartridges which were found were turned over to Louis Ivon 
upon our return. 

We had the occasion to speak with a young white male 
who told us that this range was used by various clubs and 
people all the time. Also, that many people come to the 
range to pick up cartridges either to re-load or to sell. 
He said that he had lived near there for nine years and that 
when he first moved there, he and his brother had picked up 
over two thousand cartridges and sold them. He could give 
no information about a group shooting there, other than the 
fact that gun clubs come there to shoot. 
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